

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

22nd November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers



At school we are very lucky to see your child's 'golden moments' of learning when they achieve something new. We know that many of these moments happen at home too and we would like to know about them in school. This information can also provide us with vital evidence for your child's progress towards the Early Learning Goals.

Therefore, we are sending home our 'Golden Moment' certificates for you to capture the amazing and new things your child does as they progress throughout the year with us. Please fill them in and return them with your child for the golden moment to be celebrated in class. We will display them for all to see and then they will be put in your child's learning journey as supporting evidence.

We have sent home two for now. For further copies please just ask a member of the Early Years team for another sheet.

We look forward to celebrating your child's golden moments very soon.

Jaz Way, Lee Anne Fowlds and Lucy Page The Early Years Team













